
12/24. THE COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER INCLUDES SEVERAL UPDATES AND 
ANNOUNCEMENTS. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD TOPICS OR PET PHOTOS, 
CONTACT CINDYREITZ82@GMAIL.COM 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS: As you can see, several things are in the works and we have 
more to come: 

• Flowers planted at the entrance. 
• New grill and furniture in the grill area. 
• Tropical plants added to the pool area. 
• The 2025 budget passes with no increase in dues. 

 

Our new landscape committee is working on improvements to enhance our beautiful 
neighborhood starting with the entrance. Thank you, Gail, Harriet, Beverly, Mike & Dave. 

 

We are looking for volunteers to decorate the front entrance for the Holidays. The decorations are 
in the womens restroom if  you would like to help.  

 

HOMEOWNER REMINDERS 

• Update your electrical panel, water heater and water pipes. This is for the safety of all our 
neighbors and may help with your insurance costs. Remember to complete an ARC 

request for any major improvements. 

mailto:CINDYREITZ82@GMAIL.COM


• We encourage anyone who sees trash around the dumpster to pick up and dispose of 
properly. The trash company will not take our trash if the dumpster areas are cluttered, and 

they will NOT pick up trash and items left outside the dumpsters. 

Our first pet spotlight is “Pumpkin” Pumpkin is 16 yrs young and is really “the boss” at Gayla 
Boss’s house.  

 

Do you have a pet you would like to spotlight here? Send a photo and introduce them to the 
community. 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT  

The board could use some help with the ongoing Cable/Internet contract negotiations. Four 
options sent out via email November 15. After the recent board meeting, the board decided 
to let the contract go as is and form a committee to investigate where to go from here. If you 
would like to have your voices heard, please contact the board and help organize a group to 

work on what the community would like to see with cable and internet services. New service 
including internet would mean an increase in what the community pays. Dropping the 

service would add money to our budget but would mean the owners would handle buying 
their own services. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

– would you like to introduce yourself to the community? Drop us a line!!! 
– 

I’ll start. I’m Cindy Reitz. My husband Dave and I live in bldg. 5. We have been in Naples for 22 
years off and on. We moved to Greenfield last summer after spending 20 years at Vanderbilt 

Country club. Our hometown is Evansville, IN.   

 

 

 

Social activities- would anyone be interested in planning get-togethers, pot-lucks or welcome 
back events. If so, contact your board. As season approaches, we would like to welcome back 

our friends from up North. Anyone wanting to arrange a welcome back party at the Cabana? 

BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT- “The Clay Place”, 1555 Shadowlawn Dr. 239-755-1078. A wonderful 
place to find one-of-a-kind, unique gifts. Locally owned. 

FARMERS MARKET- now open Saturdays 8am to 12pm at St. Paul’s church. 


